
Notice to Kilkenny Residents: 

The garbage and recycling  pickup day has been changed 

from Fridays to Mondays.  As always, please be sure to 

have your containers sitting curbside early (6:30 am).  If 

your containers are damaged, please call the city clerk at 

507-491-6597 to set up a repair date with Waste Manage-

ment. 

 


